
 
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 14, 2023 

Postponed: Update on Cabana Road Improvements Phase 4 

Changes planned for this weekend on Phase 4 of the Cabana Road Improvements will 
now be delayed until next week: 

• Access to St. Clair College from Cabana Road will remain closed. Those 
attending the weekend wrestling events at the college are encouraged to arrive 
early, as access to the venue will be available from Highway 3 only. 

• Reminder: Glenwood Avenue will remain closed from Cabana Road West to 
Cherrylawn Crescent (north entrance) for road and sewer construction. 

For more information on construction and detours, contact 311 or see the City of 
Windsor construction and detours database and map at CityWindsor.ca. 
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Media contacts: 

Jane He, P. Eng. 
Engineer III 
Engineering Department  
City of Windsor 
(519) 255-6257 ext. 6358 
Email: jhe@citywindsor.ca 

Jill Braido 
Marketing & Communications Officer 
Communications and Customer Service 
Corporate Communications 
(226) 347-5608 

 

http://www.citywindsor.ca/cityhall/customerservice/311/Pages/311.aspx
http://www.citywindsor.ca/residents/Construction/Pages/Construction-Projects.aspx
http://www.mappmycity.ca/Const_Detours/index.html
http://www.citywindsor.ca/Pages/Home.aspx
mailto:jhe@citywindsor.ca
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